File No.:

To:
From: hilip Green, Assistant Director of Planning.
Date: 11/03/15

I would have no objections to receipt of the ‘Missing Information’ in the form
set out in Eirgrid's letter dated 27™ February 2015.

| note that the letter also refers to ‘Alterations to the Draft Application File’.
Subject to such alterations being in relation to further expansion of issues in
the documentation and information to be lodged with the pending S.I.
application rather than changes to the fundamental scope and nature of
development itself and considered by the Board under the pre application
consultation 02. VC0054 and scoping opinion 02. VS0002 | would also not
object the approach set out by Eirgrid in its letter.

Having regard to the above and as part of the identification of the above
‘alterations’ Eirgrid may also wish to highlight and clarify in summary form the
extent of any further minor changes/amendments made to the proposed
development since formal closure of the Sl pre app process (should any such
minor changes be proposed).
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